On July 19, 2005, the following information was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item CC16 Consultant Contract to Approve Amendment to Legal Advisor Consultant Contract.

Question:
How much higher will this go?

Response:
The extension of this legal consultant's contract is projected to cover necessary services for the complete implementation of the MWBE policy.  At this time, there are no foreseeable needs for additional outside legal assistance.

Karen Sides
Executive Secretary

Chief Operating Office

